
 

 
 

AGENDA  
FOR AN EXTRAORDINARY 
MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 

 
Dear Councillor,  
 
You are requested to attend an Extraordinary Council Meeting in the Council Chamber at the 
Town Hall, Burton upon Trent on Monday 20th February 2023 at 8.30pm (or at the rise of the 
ordinary meeting commencing at 6.30pm, if later or earlier than 8.30pm). 
 
 
 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Mayor 
 
To: All Members of the Council  
 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO INFORMATION 

Members of the Public may attend this Meeting and are also entitled to see the 
background papers to any report which is not likely to be considered in private. Copies of 
the public Agenda, background papers, and reports will also be supplied on payment of 
a copying charge.  Please note that Council meetings may be recorded unless they are 

dealing with exempt or confidential information. 
Please contact Mrs A C Davies ((01283) 508306) 

E-mail: andrea.davies@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 

This Agenda is also available to download from the Council’s website, 
www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 

 

 
 

ANDY O’BRIEN  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 
 
E-mail: andy.o’brien@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 
 

TOWN HALL  
BURTON UPON TRENT  
DE14 2EB  
Telephone:01283 508000  
  
www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk  



 
 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

To be held on Monday 20th February 2023 at 8.30pm 
(or at the rise of the Ordinary Council meeting, if later 
or earlier than 8.30pm) in the Council Chamber, Town 

Hall, Burton upon Trent DE14 2EB 

 
 

A G E N D A  
 
 

 Item 
 

Presenter Reference 

 
1. 

 
Apologies 
 

 
Chief Executive 

 
Oral 

 
2. 

 
Declarations of Interest 
 

 
Mayor 

 
Oral 

 
3. 

 
In accordance with Schedule 12 of the Local 
Government Act 1972 (Part 3A section 2.4.1 
of the Constitution refers), the Mayor 
received a request on 19th January 2023 to 
call an Extraordinary Council meeting, 
signed by at least five members of the 
Council.  The reason for the request is as 
follows: 
 
“Following the recent announcement last 
night that Burton has failed in the recent 
levelling up fund bid, I believe this leaves 
the Council in a financially precarious 
situation. I also believe that the Leader 
should give us an explanation as soon as 
possible what this means to the Town and 
the plans”. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor P Walker  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oral  

 
 


